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Arizona Vehicle Recovery  

What happens when a borrower defaults on a secured loan, but the repo firm is unable to recover 

the collateral?  When efforts to repossess fail, a lien holder should seriously consider seeking a 

court order for replevin.   The purpose of the writ of replevin is to allow a creditor to legally 

retrieve property that secures a debt.  

Replevin actions in Arizona are governed by Title 12 of the Arizona Revised Statutes.  Lien 

holders may proceed to court pro se, or without an attorney, but most lien holders retain the 

services of a lawyer experienced in replevin actions to navigate the legal process.  A replevin 

action is a civil matter subject to the rules of civil procedure. 

When the case gets to court, the lien holder must establish his right to possession of the property, 

normally through a contract.  He will have to show that the borrower breached the contract, 

usually due to nonpayment.  Finally, the lien holder will have to demonstrate a good faith basis 

to believe the borrower has possession of the collateral. 

A writ of replevin differs from a judgment in that the writ allows for the repossession of specific 

collateral PRIOR to a judgment.  The writ does not authorize or order the payment of money to 

the lien holder. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

About Seidberg Law 

Unlike a “collection agency”, a professional debt collection law firm will work both in and out of 

the court system to help collect money owed. At Seidberg Law, we will first exhaust all non-

judicial means to encourage delinquent customers to pay. If that doesn’t work, we can engage the 

legal process to seek payment of unpaid accounts.  

Don’t let outstanding debt bankrupt your business. Call the professional debt collection attorneys 

at Seidberg Law for help. Centrally located in Phoenix, Arizona, Seidberg Law can help recover 

delinquent debts from debtors throughout Arizona. Call Seidberg Law today at (623) 258-4397 

or visit us online at www.seidberglaw.com. 

 


